
Clear Lake Forest Community Association

Minutes from Board of Trustees meeting of June 23, 2009

Present were Steve Zobal, Diane Humes, Rusty Stewart and Linda Pearson.

Resident present was Mary Margaret Draughon. Stewart called the meeting to order at 7:10 PM.

Minutes from the May meeting were approved.

Community Input
Margaret Draughon was present to express her concern about the trash that is being left on the
Baronridge Park dock. There are no trash cans in the park so visitors need to remember to take
their trash home to dispose of it. Margaret agreed to come up with wording for signs to remind
visitors to take care of their trash. CLFCA will pay to have 2 signs made and will post one sign
near the dock and another one closer to the playground.

Agenda Items
1. There are several holes behind the Baronridge Park bulkhead. As a temporary fix, Stewart

filled the holes with dirt. More dirt needs to be added to the holes. CLFCA agreed to pay
a teenager $10 an hour to do the work. The teen will also trim the bushes and trees
around the Scout Hut and haul the debris to the curb for trash pickup.

2. A car jumped the curb in the pool parking lot off of Forest Lake and damaged the pool
building wall. Buccaneer had already seen the damage and was going to write up an
estimate. Maverick Construction is going to give us another bid. At the same time we
will try to get the windows in the bathrooms fixed (discussed at the March 2009
meeting.)

3. The air conditioner breakers at the Scout Hut have been replaced. The tennis court
lights are back on.

Treasurer's Report
1  We briefly discussed the budget for next year.

2. Humes discussed the Frisbee golf course that may be built at the Taylor Lake Village



Park. She would like the CLFCA to pledge $1000 toward the golf course. Stewart asked if the
person working on the golf course could come and talk to us at the next meeting. This will
give residents of CLF an opportunity to hear about the project and present their feelings.
Zobal will send an e‐mail out to people on the CLF list and put the information on the web
site.

We adjourned the meeting at 8:35 PM.


